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EL BARRIO
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GROUNDBREAKING

RESTORE
UPDATE

We don't just build homes. We build communities. Home
number 3 of 6 in our new Habitat Community located in
Lee Green's Addition of the historic El Barrio
neighborhood is almost ready!  We will be handing over
the keys to this  4-bedroom, 3-bathroom home to the Tu
family this summer!!!

As we near the completion of one home, we begin the
journey on another. We've broken ground on our latest
build, home number 4 of 6 in Lee Green's Addition of the
historic El Barrio neighborhood,  at 908 SE 21st. This 3-
bedroom, 2-bathroom home should be ready for Pamela
Robinson and her family in the fall,  and we can't wait to
keep you updated on its progress! 

The waters have subsided
and ReStore is open for

business as usual at 2626
Paramount. Thank you so

much for all of your
support and well wishes

during  our closure!!!
ReStore is vital to our

mission to bring people
together to build homes,
communities and hope,

and that wouldn't be
possible without you!!!!



Pickleball Bash '23
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Our first annual Pickleball Bash was a rousing success
with 50 players and more than $11,000 raised to
support affordable homeownership for families right
here in Amarillo!!! Thanks again to all of our sponsors,
players, and volunteers! Please help us support Tyler's
BBQ, who donated the awesome spread pictured
below, as they reopen from the flooding! Also, be on the
lookout for Pickleball Bash '24 next spring...
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V O L U N T E E R         S P O T L I G H T

Bell  Helicopter UW Day of Caring

The Amarillo
Exchange Club

The Church at Quail
Creek
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YOU'RE
INVITED!

MEET NE'VIYAH!

HABITAT
HOMEOWNERS

ONLY

We are thrilled to welcome our summer intern Ne'Viyah to the

team! Ne'Viyah was selected as one of two representatives from

our area to participate in  the Bank of America internship program.

The program allows interns to gain experience in the nonprofit

sector and see directly how they impact their community. Bank of

America will also be sending her to Washington D.C. for a week to

see how nonprofits, governments and businesses collaborate to

meet local needs. We are grateful to Bank of America for the

wonderful opportunity for both of us!

Have quesions about
how to best build

your credit, increase
savings, access

loans, or invest in
the future?  Join us
on Tuesday, August

8th for a free
financial advisor

workshop hosted by
Education Credit

Union!

Time: 7-8pm 

Place: 27﻿00 S. Wilson

Cost: FREE!!!

EVOLUTION OF A HOME


